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Annual Fall Workshop  A special thank you to all members for bringing a friend!  And another special thank 
you to the wonderful group of attendees to last Saturdays event. 

A successful day was had by all.  The evaluations confirm that the variety of topics presented were well    

received.   Any and all suggestions are welcomed for future education events, please send to our new       

Education Chair Crystal Steel @ csteele@sbgh.mb.ca 

Next Educational Session  We are already busy planning our next event, date to be announced shortly, watch 

for notices from our new Secretary Gwen Lawrence 

Perianesthesia Nurse Certification by CNA  Perianesthesia has only been officially recognized by the Canadian 
Nurses Association as a nursing specialty since 2012.  Interest was expressed by members at the workshop to 
join a study group facilitated by MAPAN.  This is in the planning stages, it will be advertised and available to 
all  current members.  Members are encouraged to share information with colleagues and invite them to join 
MAPAN to be eligible to participate in this study group. 

NAPANc Annual National Conference   

November 5 & 6, 2016 in Toronto 

For more information follow the link 
http://napanc.ca/index.php 

Message from your MAPAN President .  We began our international partnership in 2011.    As a member of a 
Global Advisory Council (GAC) to our International Collaboration of Perianesthesia Nurses (ICPAN) I have 
learned that our association faces similar challenges to other countries.  If you have a question or wish to 
participate in a forum with other perianesthesia nurses around the globe, go to http://www.icpan.org 

At MAPAN our commitment to members is to facilitate education and to promote perianesthesia nursing in 
our province .  Please share your ideas with your executive.  

    Trica Garrioch R.N.B.N.PANC© MAPAN President, pgarrioch@sbgh.mb.ca 


